
 

 
 
 
 

 
December 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
You are invited to attend the Year 13 Parents’ Consultation meeting on Thursday 5th January 
from 12.30pm-3.30pm.   
 
This meeting is a valuable opportunity to meet with your child’s subject teachers to discuss 
their progress in their chosen GCE/L3 subjects, and to identify the best ways to further support 
their learning at this key point in the academic year. 
 
There will be a presentation to parents at 12.30pm in the hall before the teacher meetings 
begin, to provide some key information, particularly in relation to the months ahead in the 
lead up to the 2023 GCE/L3 examination series.   
 
It is very important that your child is represented; if you cannot attend it is acceptable to send 
a representative on your behalf.  Year 13 students should also attend the Parents’ Consultation 
meeting; however uniform is not required. 
 
Please find below some suggested questions that will help to provide a framework for 
discussion during the meetings with your child’s subject teachers: 
 

• What AS/L3 grade is my child currently working at?  
• What assessments/coursework is this AS/L3 based upon? 
• What is my child’s predicted AS/L3 grade? 
• What specifically does my child have to do to ensure that she reaches her predicted 

AS/L3 grade? 
• What topics must my child prepare, to perform well in this term’s AS/L3 PPE (Pre-

Public Examination)? 
• What study skills does my child need to develop to be more independent in her 

learning at Post 16? 
• What can I do as a Parent to further support my child in their learning? 

 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 5th January at 12.30pm. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Ms L Campbell 
Senior Leader of Learning Post 16 
 
 
To access Belfast Model School for Girls Privacy notice or GDPR policy please see our school website 
at www.belfastgms.org 


